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Welcome to the 4th International Barcode of Life Conference at  

The University of Adelaide, South Australia  
  

The 2011 Adelaide Conference will be the first international barcode conference ever held in the southern 
hemisphere.  It will have several goals: 

 
 Sharing and discussing important results 

 Looking ahead to emerging technologies and approaches 

 Providing opportunities to plan new activities and form new collaborations 

 Offer training opportunities for newcomers 

 

The Conference may address any of the following areas of Barcoding: 

 Illegal wildlife and timber trade 

 Pest and disease diagnostics 

 Forensics 

 Quarantine identifications 

 Environmental monitoring & assessment 

 Animal, plant, fungal, protest, bacterial systematics 

 Beyond Barcoding 

 
 

Please complete the Expression of Interest Form on the website to ensure you receive information as it 
becomes available. 

 
For more information, visit www.dnabarcodes2011.org  

  

Sally Brown, 4th Barcode Conference Secretariat 
PO Box 108, Kenmore, QLD 4069, Australia 

Phone: 07 3201 2808  Fax: 07 3201 2809 
Sally.brown@uq.net.au 
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